
Broughton Hall Catholic High School  

Parental Feedback Year 9 Parents evening – Monday 13th March 2017 

 

The attendance at Year 9 parents evening was 86%  

Thank you to all parents/carers for attending our Year 9 parents evening. The evening was 
very well attended and we thank you for your continued support and feedback.  

If you were unable to attend the evening or require any additional information with regards 
your daughter’s progress please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Year 9 Team. 

 

Statement Strongly 
Agree 

 

Agree Tend to 
Disagree 

Strongly 
Disagree 

We were made to feel welcome by 
pupils and members of staff: we 
found everyone approachable and 
helpful. 
 

79% 20%  1% 

We found teaching staff easy to 
locate. 
 

68% 
 
 

25% 6% 1% 

Meetings with teaching staff were 
helpful and informative. 
 

80% 19%  1% 

Any queries or concerns were 
answered in a clear and straight 
forward manner. 
 

83% 16%  1% 

I am happy with the advice and 
support 
my daughter is receiving. 
 

84% 14% 1% 1% 

My daughter is making steady 
progress. 
 

81% 
 
 

18% 1%  

My daughter is fully informed about 
her elective choices.  
 

80% 19%  1% 

 

 

 



Parental Comments from the evening (Positives) 

‘Thank you I can see that my daughter has improved massively’ 

‘Very pleased with our daughter’s progress. Teaching staff were very helpful and gave good 
advice on her progressing further’ 

‘I liked the way teachers directed the comments at the students as this will allow the 
student to take ownership of their own learning’ 

‘I feel more capable of offering guidance to my daughter after tonight, all staff were very 
helpful’ 

‘Map to find teachers was very useful’ 

‘The school made every effort to help my daughter with her choices’ 

‘Very pleased and happy with my daughter’s progress in all areas. A very beaming positive 
parents evening. I have no worries or concerns and is very delighted with support the school 
gives and brings’ 

‘All staff very approachable and helpful, they answered any questions raised’ 

‘Very useful evening, particularly around GCSE choices’ 

 

Parental Comments from the evening (Areas for Improvement) 

‘Why are some children rewarded and not others. It would appear that students who 
consistently achieve above their target are not given the same recognition’ 

(We would like to assure you that all students who achieve here at Broughton Hall 
Catholic High School are recognised for their achievements. Students who are consistently 
achieving above their target and exceeding in their diploma have a special reward later in 
the year) 

There was a parental concern with elective choices -  this was dealt with on the evening and 
follow up arrangements have been put in place 

 

 

 


